

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 13th January 2023

Our Christian values: Friendship, Love, Kindness, Self-Control, Forgiveness and Respect.

Please think before you park

There have been numerous complaints raised by residents with regards to parking outside of the school. Please be mindful when parking for school drop off and pick up. The police and Kirklees Council constantly monitor the situation. Please share with friends, family and carers who may drive to school.



Dinner Money

It is important that dinner money accounts are kept in credit. Please ensure you check the balance and top up regularly if required. Any accounts in arrears should be brought into credit without further delay please.

Sunshine Club

Payments for Sunshine Club can be made in advance or half termly in arrears. If paying in arrears the account should be settled within a week of the end of each half term please.

Dear Parents/carers, I am writing to you to ask for your support. As a new Interim Headteacher, I am very keen to hear your voices and understand how you feel about the education that Cumberworth First School is offering to your child. One way of doing this is to chat and meet you all on a morning and an evening. You have all been so helpful. Thank you for all your comments and thoughts, they are invaluable. Please could I ask that you visit the following website and take a quick survey https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=give-your-views/survey/5577. The results will help me to focus on what we are doing well and how we can be even better. I am eagerly counting on your support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs D Davis

Interim Headteacher.

Operation Encompass.

We are an Operation Encompass School, supporting child victims of domestic abuse. Please visit operationencompass.org

for more information.

The Designated Safeguarding Lead for this school is: Debbie Davis and the Deputy Safeguarding Lead is Carole Kennerley. Contact No: 01484 609818. Email:

head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk or office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk

If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is experiencing abuse or neglect please contact: Children's Social Care – Duty and Advice Team: 01484 456848.

For more information about safeguarding children visit: www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk